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Recognitions

Sheppard Mullin Orange County Office Named to Orange County
Register's "Top Workplaces in Orange County" 2009

Orange County Register
12.09.2009
 

The Orange County office of Sheppard Mullin was named one of the county's "Top Workplaces" by the Orange
County Register in the publication's annual list. The rankings, published on December 12, are based on employee
surveys and company benefits.


